
 

 

 

Well hello everybody. Glad to be back 
for the month of November. Yikes, I 
can’t believe it is November already. 
The year is almost over. Yea!!! I am 
looking forward to a much brighter 
and cheerier 2021. I am assuming it 
will be better than 2020; after all, it 
can’t be much worse.  In addition to 
many more serious problems, we  
had to cancel the Spring and Fall Craft 
Fairs and the Fall Bling Fling.   

Just in case you were not at 9-21-20 
Third Quarter General Meeting,  here 
are just a few of the highlights. The 
biggest one is, DUES ARE WAIVED 
FOR 2021! Yes, you read that right. If 
you were a member in 2020, you are 
automatically a member in 2021. You 
can register just like always, receive 
your new bead and bring your 
information up- to- date. Of course, 
all of this is predicated on the fact 
that you paid your Rec. Center dues. 
That will still have to be checked. 
Also, the member in good standing 
requirement needs to be fulfilled or 
waived.     

Helping us maneuver around the 
constraints imposed by the pandemic 
and social distancing, the Rec Center 
has assisted the Beaders with two 
elections this year.   

The first election was conducted by  
emailing our yes-no votes to the Rec 
Center during a prescribed time slot 
Oct 5-8.  In this  election, the Beaders 

approved having co-presidents in 
2021.  We also approved allowing 
people to run for co-president even if  

 
they had already served two terms as 
president.   
The Rec Center helped us choose the 
Beaders board for 2021 by assisting 
us with on-line voting Oct 26- Oct 29.  
It was very easy to complete the 
voting process.  We elected the 
following people to serve on our 
Board:  Karen Osmond and Shelia 
Mackasek as co-presidents; Kathy 
Donner as vice-president; Gloria 
Miller as treasurer, Mitzie Bergquist 
as Secretary, and Chris Skowronski as 
Member at Large.  Good luck to the 
upcoming officers! 

The next General meeting will be held 
on Monday November 16. The 
meeting starts at noon and will 
officially announce  the results of the 
election of officers. It will be a Zoom 
meeting in addition to an in-person 
meeting in Sagebrush. The board 
hopes to have a movie screen in 
Sagebrush so that those attending in 
person can see the faces of the 
people speaking on Zoom. The 
Sagebrush room has speakers in the 
ceiling.  Rumor has it that we will 
discuss the Good Standing Rule.  

Karen Osmond has advertised a 
bracelet class she will teach via Zoom.  
You can attend by watching the Zoom 
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movie screen in Sagebrush, or by 
Zoom from home.  Karen posted 
photos and a supply list on Facebook. 
Candy Surdez’s 11-1-20 also shows e 
Karen’s photos and supply list.  The 
tentative date is 12:30 on November 
18.  

 
Since it is coming up on the New 
Year, I would like to tell all of you 
how much I have enjoyed writing this 
newsletter for all these many years. 
The time has come however to let 
someone else have fun. The job is 
easy. I know there are lots of creative 
types out there and now s your 
chance. Just write to 2020 president 
Lynn Krabbe, or upcoming 2021 co-
presidents Shelia Mackasek and 
Karen Osmond; and let them  know 
you are interested. My last 
newsletter will be the December 1, 
2020 issue. As I said,  I have enjoyed 
my time and don’t want to overstay 
my welcome. So, step right up and 
take the challenge! Write to 
LKrabbe@cox.net; 
smackasek@gmail.com; 
KOsmond7@cox.net 

The next board meeting will be a 
Zoom meeting at 6:30 on Monday 
November 9.  Email Lynn if you want 
her to send you a Zoom invitation.  
 

Now on to your CALENDARS! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
November 2020 (National Novel 
Writing Month) 
Monday Wednesday 
2-sandwich day 
& beading 

4- King Tut Day 
& beading 

9-Chaos never 
dies night & 
beading. Board 
meeting 

11- Veterans 
Day, National 
Sundae Day & 
beading 

16- Button Day 
and General 
Meeting: Zoom 
and in person. 

18- National 
entrepreneurs 
Day & beading. 
Karen’s class 

23- Eat a 
cranberry Day 
& beading 

25- National 
Parfait Day & 
beading 

30- Bead & be 
well Day 

 

DECEMBER 2020 
Monday Wednesday 
 2- National 

Fritters Day & 
beading 

7-Cotton Candy 
Day & beading 

9-Christmas 
Card Day & 
beading 

14- Monkey 
Day & beading 

16- Chocolate 
Covered 
Anything Day & 
beading 

21-Look on the 23- Festivus & 



 

 

Bright Side Day 
& beading 

beading 

28-Card Playing 
Day & beading 

30- National 
Bacon Day   

JANUARY 2021 
Monday Wednesday 
4- beading 6- beading & 

My birthday 
11- beading & 
Board meeting 

13- beading 

18- beading  20- beading 
25- beading 27- beading 
  

 
 

 

 

CLUB HOURS AND RULES 

Monday 10:30 - 2 

Wed. 10 – 4:00 

WE ARE A NO SCENT, NO ANIMAL, 
AND NO POLITICS CLUB. Please be 
kind to your neighbor and refrain 
from using perfume and/or heavy 
body scents as many of our 
members have severe allergies. 
Don’t come to Club if sick.  Wear a 
mask.  You can drink beverages but 
not eat while in Sagebrush.   

 

 


